MAYOR ANNOUNCES THAT THE CITY HAS RUN OQUT

OF ROOM FOR GARBAGE.
TRASH BINS OVERFLOWING!

In a news conference yesterday, the Mayor announced that the garbage
dumps have started to overflow. Despite the mayor's efforts to find a
suitable location for a new dump, the garbage crisis has not been resolved.
An emergency meeting has been called for this evening to discuss final plans
for dumping the city's garbage.

During the news conference, the mayor said, "Er, our best plan so far is to
eliminate school playgrounds. If we dumped the garbage in the space
currently occupied by all school monkey bars and fields we should be able to
resolve the problem for another year or two. And hey, the kids will still
have their gyms to play in... "

Parents and students began protesting the proposed action but stopped
when they realized that the next best plan was to dump garbage in
everyone's backyards.






